
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Sports Day 
We hope you all enjoyed today’s Sports Day.  The final results were:     
 

1st place Lancasters 

2nd place Spitfires 

3rd place Gloster Gladiators 

4th place Hurricanes 

 
Rugby Match 
Our team played well in a rugby match yesterday against King’s School but lost 12 - 15. 
 
Psalms Multi Sports Camp 
‘Calling all those without plans for May Half Term! Nathan and the local church are running a Multi Sports 
Camp again! After the success of February, where we saw 30 children attend, we are running another on 
the 28th-29th May (10am-3pm) in Innsworth Community Hall. Don’t miss out on what is a quality couple of 
days for your children. We run a huge variety of sports, and allow the children to explore a bit about the 
Christian faith at the same time. All those who came before had such a good time, so why not come again. 

-      It costs £4 per child for the whole day (10am-3pm) or £8 for a family rate (up to 3 children). 
-      School years 3-6. 

Book online at https://psalms.uk.net/bookings/ or ask in the school office.  Any further questions, email 
Nathan.youlton@psalms.uk.net‘ 
 
Residential Trip Meeting 
There is an information meeting on Wednesday 5th June at 5.30pm in the school hall 
for parents of children going on the residential trip to Butlin’s.  
 
Year 6 SATs 
Well done to all our Year 6 children for their mature approach to the National Assessment tests.  We are 
really proud of you.  Whatever the results we know you have done your best. 
 

 
Class Photographs 
Wednesday 22nd May we are having class and leavers’ photographs taken.  Please make 
sure your children come to school looking extra smart! 
 

 
Dogs 
Please note that dogs are not permitted in the school grounds.  Our reading dogs are the exception 
to this as they are registered with ‘Pets As Therapy’ and we have a risk assessment in place. 
 

 
RSE 
Relationship and Sexual Education topics for all children will be covered next week.  The 
curriculum objectives are available on our website. 

 
Sun Safety 
Please make sure children apply a long lasting sun-cream before school and bring a water bottle 
every day!  
 

 
 
 

Lisa Jones 
Executive Headteacher  
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